
 
 

BEST IN SHOW (AND HORN) AT THE PRINCE WILLIAM COUNTY TOUCH-A-TRUCK EVENT 

 

 

Space 17 on the County’s parking lot layout never looked so good, featuring a McVAC custom built truck 

 

At the Veterans Memorial Park in Woodbridge, Prince William County, VA, nearly 1,000 visitors attended the 

annual Touch-a-Truck event where McVAC proudly displayed an eye-catching custom-built hydro-vac truck.  

The event was interactive and hands-on, allowing visitors to explore various vehicles up close (from fire trucks 

and police cars to construction vehicles and more).  Children climbed inside the trucks, honked the horns, and 

met the ‘local heroes’ who operate these amazing machines.  Steven Bautista, McVAC Virginia Operations 

Manager commented, “team members Amanda Willard and Dale Provost represented McVAC wonderfully”.          

 

 

Sat., May 3, 2025 – a long line of visitors waited to clear the “dig tube”, honk the horn and pocket a mini cone! 

 

 
 

For questions pertaining to this information or regarding the Company’s services please call 888.549.2606. 


